LAW OFFICE OF PAUL E. BURNS

PAUL E. BURNS Attorneys at Law JEFFREY D. ALBER
butns@peblaw.net ; Of Connsel

alber@peblaw.net

March 4, 2021

Via email

Brighton City Council
200 N. First Street
Brighton, Michigan 48116

RE:  Letter to Governor and Resignation Effective Immediately

Mayor and Council:
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Also, by this letter, I am informing the City Council that my retirement from the City is
effective immediately, and I will not be attending tonight’s meeting or future meetings.

I thank you for the opportunity to represent the City of Brighton since 1980.

Verifnyly yours,

Paul E. Burns

Ce:
Nate Geinzer, City Manager
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